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New Navigation Lights Established in Narrows 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that two new port side lights and one starboard side light have been 
established on the west and east banks of the River Arun marking the northern and southern 
extents of the Narrows at the entrance to the harbour.  The port side lights are situated on existing 
port side marker poles and have a Quick Red (QR) flashing character. The starboard light is 
mounted on fendering on the new sheet pile wall and has a Quick Green (QG) flashing character. 
 
Position for the new lights (WGS84): 
 
Q Red marker 1 – Lat 50 48.078N’, Long 000 32.539’W 
 
Q Red marker 2 – Lat 50 48.202’N, Long 000 32.593’W 
 
Q Green marker – Lat 50 48.211N’, Long 000 32.564’W  
 

 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
4th September 2014 


